
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

03 February 2022 

  

Skellerup upgrades NPAT guidance for the first half of FY22 

Skellerup announced today an upgrade to its guidance for its net profit after tax (NPAT) for first half 

of FY22. 

Chair Liz Coutts said “At our AGM in late October 2021 we highlighted that demand remained strong 

across the Group and we expected NPAT for the first half of FY22 to be in excess of 10% above the 

prior comparative period (pcp). This demand was sustained throughout the first half particularly for 

our potable water, marine, roofing and construction products. As a result, we now expect NPAT for 

the six months ended 31 December 2021 to be circa $23 million, up 18% on pcp.”  

Skellerup will report its unaudited results for the first half of FY22 on 17 February 2022.  

 

 

For further information please contact: 

David Mair Graham Leaming 
Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer 
021 708 021                021 271 9206 

 
 


